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Message from Mrs Fish 

Well done to all those children 

who have recently taken part 

in sports activities 

representing Elm, as always, 

we get wonderful feedback on 

how well behaved the children 

are. 

Although some classes may 

not be in school on 

Wednesday 1st February we 

would encourage children to 

read and log on to the online 

platforms available. 

For those children who are in 

school it will be an 

opportunity to consolidate 

previous learning. Wednesday 

will be a non-uniform day for 

the children in school. 

 

Congratulations to the 

families who have already 

won our new attendance 

prize, all it takes is 100% 

attendance for that week. Got 

to be in it, to win it! And it 

could be you! 

Story time at our visit to the 
Library 

 

 

 

 

 

Having fun with 
our Roman 
artefacts. 



  

 

 

  

 

Elm Exciting Curriculum 
 

Well done to all of the children that competed in indoor athletics 
this week. You all put in amazing effort and were all outstanding! 

 

 

Elm Sporting Event 
 

Year 4 

 

Year 4 have been investigating 

historical diets in science. We 

observed the differences 

between diets in different eras 

of the past by examining 

examples of poo. Don’t worry it 

was fake 

 



 

  

 

Elms Exiting Curriculum 
 

 

New Library 
 

 

 

We are happy to announce that our new 
school library is now open and ready for 

the children to enjoy. 

 

Extreme Reading 
 

Its that time of year again; we are looking forward to 
your weird and wonderful photographs of your 
children reading in extreme situations.  Please 
remember, the photos have to be taken by an adult 
(no selfies) and safety is the priority.  You can start 
sending these in to elm@elm-academy.org.uk as 
soon as you like, with your child’s name and class 
within the body of the email. 

mailto:elm@elm-academy.org.uk


 

 

  

 

Elm Afterschool Clubs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Arts & Crafts -  made some 
‘Frilled Neck’ Lizards 

Sewing Club – cushion making 



 

 

 

    

  

Our High Achievers 
Year 1  - Ella-Rose & Ellie 

Year 2 - Ben & Florence 

Year 3 - Karis & Flynn 

Year 4 - Liam & Dominic 

Year 5 - Poppy, Jack & Imogen 

Year 6 - Lily-Mae, Olivia & Kimani 

i 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

 
 

100 % Attendance winners. 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

30/01/2023 – Year 2 Marwell Zoo trip 

01/02/2023 - Industrial Action 

06/02/2023  –  Year 5 trip to East Dorset Museum 5EW 

07/02/2023  –  Year 5 trip to East Dorset Museum 5BH 

09/02/2023  –  Parents Evening (details to follow) 

10/02/2023  –  Last day of this half term 

13/02/2023 – 17/02/2023  –  February half term 

20/02/2023  –  Pupils first day back 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Web: www.elm-academy.org.uk 

Email: elm@elm-academy.org.uk 

Tel: 01202 574212 

Address: Holloway Avenue, Bournemouth, Dorset, BH11 9JN 

Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook (Elm Events) and Twitter @ElmAcademyAAT 

 

 

Mr Read – Inclusion Team Lead and DDSL 

Mrs Edwards – SEND Lead 

Miss Reed – DDSL and Pastoral Support Worker 

Mrs Stevenson -Pastoral and Family Support Worker 

 

Inclusion Team 

 

 
Dates and Reminders 

 

 

Inclusion Team  
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